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St. Margaret Mercy Healthcare License No. 13-12914-01 .

Centers, Inc. Docket No. 030-01666
ATIN: Ms. Anne Miller, Manager

of Imaging Services
U.S. Highway 30 jpN 2 0f# ,

Dyer, IN 46311
'

&

Dear Ms. Miller:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED DECEMBER 1, 1993

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated December 15, 1993, in
response to our letter dated December 1,1993, transmitting a Notice of
Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions for the violations which appear to be
;adequate and have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions

will be examined during a future inspection.
,

The revised Quality Management ferms you submitted in response to the
violations are being sent to the NRC headquarters staff for review. You will .

'be notified in the future regarding the adequacy of those forms.

Sincerely,

,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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